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June 2018 

 
Dear Applicant 

 
Thank you for taking an interest in the current vacancy for Class Teacher at Bourn Primary Academy. 

 

Bourn Primary converted to Academy status in November 2011.  This change was part of a whole-

school community vision to strive for the very best possible education and development opportunities 

for our children.  We are now considering the School’s next steps within the Academy structure. 

 

We are seeking someone with excellent interpersonal skills who can demonstrate that they deliver 

good to outstanding lessons or someone who has the potential to perform to this standard with 

support and further training.   It is very important that you are able to support the School’s ethos and 

vision for the future. 

 

Please complete the attached application form and return it, with a letter of application, by 12.00 noon 

on 22 June.  Interviews will be held during the week commencing 25th June. 

 

Visits to the School are most welcome.  If you would like to arrange a visit please contact Katie 

Roberts by emailing office@bourn.cambs.sch.uk  

 

The successful applicant will be subject to an enhanced DBS check.  Please note that CVs are not to be 

sent.   Further information about the School is available on our website. 

 

I look forward to receiving your application. If you have any questions in the meantime, please do not 

hesitate to contact me (head@bourn.cambs.sch.uk). 

 

Yours sincerely  

 
Christine Page 

Head Teacher 

 

Bourn Primary Academy is committed to safeguarding and promoting the welfare of children and young 
people, and expects all staff and volunteers to share this commitment. 
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